

## New Zealand Tells Schools to Phone the Police if Unvaccinated Staff Show Up

Unjabbed who try to get on school premises face fines.

By Paul Joseph Watson

Global Research, November 16, 2021

Summit News 12 November 2021

Region: Oceania

Theme: Police State & Civil Rights

All Global Research articles can be read in 51 languages by activating the "Translate Website" drop down menu on the top banner of our home page (Desktop version).

To receive Global Research's Daily Newsletter (selected articles), click here.

Visit and follow us on Instagram at @crg\_globalresearch.

\*\*\*

Authorities in New Zealand have told schools to phone the police if unvaccinated staff show up for work.

Yes, really.

"The advice, published in the Ministry's gazette on Thursday, tells school leaders that if they, or any education staff, turn up to work on Monday unvaccinated against Covid, they will be committing an offence," reports the Mail Australia.

Any staff member who hasn't had the COVID vaccine by November 15th who tries to enter school grounds will be subject to a fine as part of the country's "no jab, no job" policy.

"If staff do turn up on site after this date, we encourage school leaders to deal with this in the usual manner you would if other inappropriate people were to turn up on site," states the advice from the Ministry of Education.

"If you feel your safety or the safety of akonga (pupils or students) or other staff is compromised, you could consider contacting the police."

As we previously highlighted, New Zealand has imposed one of the most brutal lockdowns in the developed world, in some instances locking down entire areas of the country after just a single COVID case.

Earlier this summer, New Zealand Prime Minister Jacinda Ardern mimicked Australia's top public health official by telling citizens, "Don't talk to your neighbors."

"Stay local and do not congregate, don't talk to your neighbors, please keep to your

bubbles," said Ardern.

Meanwhile, people in New Zealand who die as a result of being shot to death are being counted as official COVID-19 fatalities.

\*

Note to readers: Please click the share buttons above or below. Follow us on Instagram, @crg\_globalresearch. Forward this article to your email lists. Crosspost on your blog site, internet forums. etc.

The original source of this article is <u>Summit News</u> Copyright © <u>Paul Joseph Watson</u>, <u>Summit News</u>, 2021

## **Comment on Global Research Articles on our Facebook page**

## **Become a Member of Global Research**

Articles by: Paul Joseph

Watson

**Disclaimer:** The contents of this article are of sole responsibility of the author(s). The Centre for Research on Globalization will not be responsible for any inaccurate or incorrect statement in this article. The Centre of Research on Globalization grants permission to cross-post Global Research articles on community internet sites as long the source and copyright are acknowledged together with a hyperlink to the original Global Research article. For publication of Global Research articles in print or other forms including commercial internet sites, contact: <a href="mailto:publications@globalresearch.ca">publications@globalresearch.ca</a>

www.globalresearch.ca contains copyrighted material the use of which has not always been specifically authorized by the copyright owner. We are making such material available to our readers under the provisions of "fair use" in an effort to advance a better understanding of political, economic and social issues. The material on this site is distributed without profit to those who have expressed a prior interest in receiving it for research and educational purposes. If you wish to use copyrighted material for purposes other than "fair use" you must request permission from the copyright owner.

For media inquiries: <a href="mailto:publications@globalresearch.ca">publications@globalresearch.ca</a>